How to Access Your Scores

If you provided your email address on your answer sheet on test day, you'll receive an email notifying you

of when your scores are available.

The email will have a unique access code that will connect you to your scores online. If you haven't

already done so, you'll be asked to set up a free College Board account before you can view your scores.
If you didn’t provide an email address on your answer sheet on test day, you can still access your scores

online. If you haven't already done so, you'll be asked to set up a free College Board account before you

can view your scores.

Don’t have a College Board account? Save time and set one up now.

Watch this video to learn what's on your score report

Click here for information on Understanding Your Scores

How to Get Help with Scores

If you're having trouble accessing your released scores:

e You may need to update your account information. Log in to the student score portal and follow the
instructions to verify your account.

e Log in to the student score portal and learn how to use your PSAT/NMSQT access code to verify
your account.

e Do you have another College Board account? You, your parent, or school counselor may have
made it. Log out and log back in using the other account.

e For more help, call 866-433-7728. For international and TTY phone numbers, go to the Contact Us
page.

e Educators who need help should go to the K-12 portal's help page or review the K—12 educators
resources page.




